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Yoon, Laura

From: Marissa Harned [m.harned@fehrandpeers.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2009 5:18 PM
To: Smith, Laura; Hatcher, Shannon
Cc: Rob Brueck
Subject: Homewood Cumulative Conditions Traffic Volumes

Hi Shannon and Laura, 
I have attached the traffic figures with the 2030 traffic volumes. 
I will be out of the office tomorrow, but back on Monday if you have any questions. 
Thanks, 
  

Marissa Harned, EI 
Transportation Planner 

Fehr & Peers 
50 West Liberty Street, Suite 1090 
Reno, NV 89501 
T: (775) 826-3200 ext. 1715 
F: (775) 826-3288 
www.fehrandpeers.com 
www.smartgrowthplanning.org 
www.trafficsimulation.org 
www.trafficcalming.org 
  
  
  
  


